
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

November 2024  
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere 
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Internal Activities 

 
Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take 

place every morning and afternoon…  

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved 

one have any particular interest then please speak with 

Louise or Kelly. 

  
 

 

 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

3rd – Pauline  

14th – Sylvia  

18th – Kevin  

 

Quote of the Month 
 

“With love and patience nothing is impossible.”  

 

 

              



 

 
 

 

Getting to know our staff. 
 

Employees of the month 

 

 

 

       
                                            

  
     

 Sharon has been nominated by her colleagues for her 

kindness, Sharon is always Jolly and smiley and a great 

member of the team. 

 

 

Kushum was nominated by her colleagues for taking so well 

to her new job role, her willingness to help out in the 

kitchen. Well done to you both!! 

 

 

 

                



 

 
 

Hillbeck News 
We now have a childminder and some children visit us 

weekly every Wednesday at 10.30, residents are really 

enjoying watching and seeing them play and sing songs. 

We got very creative making our own pizza toppings, they 

looked delicious, residents enjoyed tucking in to them for 

their supper. 

We have our poppy display in our reception area some of 

which were made by our lovely residents. 

 

As you may have noticed our new photo notice board by the 

reception area, showing lots of our residents taking part in 

day trips or our in house activities. 

We have been busy enjoying Halloween this month with lots 

of fun activities such as pumpkin decorating and our 

Halloween party. Thanks to the lovely Elisha for keeping our 

ladies and gents singing and dancing all afternoon. 

This month we took some of our residents to Hollywood 

bowl, it really was good fun. It became very competitive at 

times, the proud winner was Betty and Valerie was a very 

close second. Family members are always welcome to join us 

on our trips out. 

We would like to thank everybody who attended our 

McMillan coffee morning this month, we raised £133!! 

Also a huge thank you to the ladies at Annabelle Jane’s cake 

school for the beautiful cakes they so kindly donated, they 

tasted amazing! 

We really enjoyed our armchair exercise session with John 

this month, residents got involved in various exercises 

whilst listening to lots of their favourite songs. 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

Coming up in November  

  
9th Choir performance  

11th Remembrance Day + Culture Day  

12th Jason Allen 

15th Trip to Elm court garden centre  

30th St Andrews day 

 

                  

 



 

 
 

 

Kevin and Stacey’s door is always open for you should 

you have any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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